
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 4 Week 6 Newsletter November 17th 2023 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

 

Well we have been as “Busy as bees”, especially room 7 whom have been undertaking some seniors learning 
around BEES. 

Room 5, year 6 are excited to be on HIKOI next week. Weather gods, fingers crossed, are sending us some              
favourable weather.  

Our teachers at this time of year are also busier than bees, as the ramp up for writing reports, testing, analysing 
data, reflecting on teaching practice and much more. 

 

Hats / Pōtae: 

At Monday’s assembly, I encouraged all our pupils to wear hats/pōtae during play times. Lets keep them sun 
smart. We also have sunblock available for them to use here at school. 

 

Mr Stevens Update: 

Vern had his knee surgery last week. All is well and we wish him a speedy recovery, 

 

Huge Thanks: 

A HUGE THANK YOU to Emma Vea for taking our school photos. 

 

Sport was a winner: 

Black Caps—bow out of the Cricket World Cup losing to India in the Semi final. 

Fast Five—NZ again came second. 

However, some of NZ top golfers have done exceptionally well. Namely Steven Alker and Ryan Fox 

 

TIGHT LINES 

 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

November 20th  -  24th Year 6 Hikoi 

Friday 24th November  -  Teacher Only Day 

Wednesday 29th November  -  Senior School Athletics 

Friday 1st December   -  N.W. Athletics 

Thursday 7th December  -  Senior Surf Day 

Friday 8th December  -  Vern’s Farewell 

Tuesday 12th December   -  Prizegiving  -  9:30am 

2024 

Term 1 begins  -  Thursday 1st February 

Monday 5th February   - Teacher Only Day 

Tuesday 16th February   -  Waitangi Day 


